
12.08.010--12.08.020

Chapter 12.08

OBSTRUCTION OF STREETS, ALLEYS AND PUBLIC PLACES

Sections:

12.08.010 Obstruction prohibited.
12.08.020 Violation--Penalty--Abatement.

12.08.010 Obstruction prohibited. From and after the
effective date of the ordinance codified in this section, it is
unlawful for any person, association of persons, or corporation,
after notice to remove the obstruction, which may be given in
writing, signed by the city recorder-treasurer, delivered or
served by the marshal of the city, either to the owner of the
obstruction personally, or by posting the same in a conspicuous
place upon such obstruction, to in any manner obstruct or
enclose any street, alley, common, park, or other tract of land
or portion thereof heretofore or hereafter dedicated to public
use, unless permission of the city council to do so shall be
first had and obtained, and any permit granted by the city
council for such obstruction shall be revocable by the council
at will and without notice, and may be granted upon such terms
and conditions as the city council may deem proper to impose;
provided, however, that the conditions imposed in the granting
of any such permit shall be generally applicable to like
obstructions to streets and public ways, or parts thereof, and
shall apply to all persons alike. (Ord. 25 §1, 1925)

12.08.020 Violation--Penalty--Abatement. Any person violating
the provisions of this chapter shall upon conviction thereof be
punished by a fine not exceeding one hundred dollars, and any
obstruction of any street or public way, or portion thereof,
declared unlawful, is declared to be a nuisance and may be
abated upon resolution to the city council after ten days notice
to the owner of the obstructing property to abate such nuisance,
or after ten days posting of such notice in a conspicuous place
upon the property obstructing such street or public way, or
portion thereof, at the cost of the owner of such obstruction,
the cost of the abatement of such nuisance to be by ordinance
assessed to and made and declared a lien upon the obstructing
property, and the assessment of cost of abatement to be
collected by public sale of the obstructing property in the
manner provided for sales of personal property execution.
(Ord. 596, 1993; Ord. 25 §2, 1925)
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